
 

Hello Year 6,  

I hope you are all staying safe, healthy and not missing 

me too much! Be honest… who ate too much chocolate? I 

certainly did!  Well done for working hard and 

completing the work I have set on Showbie, we are now 

moving to email.  It’s really important we keep our brains active and 

you complete all the work I set for you. I have some lovely things 

planned.  

How are you coping? Good days? Bad days? Me too! I have been keeping 

myself busy in the garden, the weather has made it a lot easier. Lola has 

dug lots of holes in the flower bed!! As you can imagine I wasn’t best 

pleased.  

 

I just want to say thank you for making my first year at Overfields so 

amazing! I am grateful for the memories we have shared together this 

year and I hope through whatever the rest of our year looks like, we can 

make more together. You all filled my days with smiles and laughter and 

I am so proud of how far you have all come. It’s a big shame you didn’t 

get chance to sit your SATs – I believe you would have excelled.   

 

Remember your teachers care about you and we have your best interest 

in mind. We are going to do whatever it takes to make the rest of your 

school year the best it can be regardless of what it looks like.  

 

Make sure you are behaving at home and your bedrooms are tidy! 

 

Miss Whitby – your amazing and talented teacher 



 


